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NOTE TO PARENTS

The fee challan for the upcoming term has been shared with students on
Friday, 27th June 2025. Kindly ensure that the dues are submitted by the
due date mentioned on the challan.
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PRESCHOOL PARENTS
SESSION WITH PRINCIPAL:

Earlier sessions have already been conducted successfully, and more are

currently ongoing. As part of this initiative, we invite all parents to join us
for a meaningful conversation with the Principal regarding various

aspects of your child’s development.

This session will provide an opportunity to openly discuss your child’s
progress, behavior, and overall growth. Important school policies will be
shared to ensure clarity on routines and expectations, and emphasis will
be placed on strengthening home-school collaboration. Additionally, the
discussion will touch on effective parenting strategies that can support
your child’s learning and emotional development both at home and in

school.

We look forward to your participation in this important dialogue aimed at
building a stronger foundation for your child’s future.
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ATTENTION STUDENTS

Mr. CEO himself is walking through the classrooms. This is your moment to
shine!

Let your behavior speak louder than words. Sit smart, stay focused, and
show what respectful, responsible learners look like. Every classroom,
every corridor reflects who we are, let’'s make sure it reflects excellence.

Make it count.

SPLASH & SCOOP UPDATE!

The Splash & Scoop summer fun has already made waves in many classes
laughter, splashes, and scoops of joy everywhere! Some classes have
already wrapped up the activity, while others are still in full swing, soaking

in the fun.

It’'s been a refreshing break from routine, and we’re loving the smiles and
excitement all around. Stay tuned as the fun
continues!
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COLLEGE WELCOME &
FAREWELL PARTY

The College Welcome and Farewell Party was successfully conducted,

bringing together students for a memorable and heartwarming
celebration. It was a joyful occasion filled with laughter, music, heartfelt
speeches, and a spirit of togetherness.

Newcomers were warmly welcomed into the college community, while
outgoing students were given a fond and respectful farewell as they step
into the next chapter of their journey. The event was a perfect blend of

gratitude, celebration, and good wishes for the future.
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School and College

(

STYLE WITH DISCIPLINE

DEAR STUDENTS,

You are kindly reminded to avoid fashion haircuts that do not align with
the school’s grooming standards. Hairstyles should be neat, simple, and
appropriate for a disciplined academic environment.

Let your appearance reflect the respect you have for your institution.

Students not following the guidelines may be asked to correct their

haircut.
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INTERPERSONAL AND
COMMUNICATION SKILLS IN SAP:

WHAT IT MEANS FOR STUDENTS

Under the Student Assessment Policy (SAP), your academic progress is
not just measured through tests and grades — it’s also about how you
communicate, interact, and grow as a learner.

Interpersonal and communication skills play an important role in your
learning journey. These skills include how you express your ideas, listen to
others, ask questions, and respond to feedback. Whether you’re working
on a group project, participating in class discussions, or talking to your
teachers about your performance, the way you communicate makes a big
difference.

Good communication helps you understand what is expected In
assessments, express your thoughts clearly, and ask for help when you
need Iit. It also helps you respond to feedback in a respectful and
constructive way. Interpersonal skills go hand in hand with this being
respectful to classmates and teachers, showing cooperation, and
maintaining a positive attitude even during challenges are all part of

being a responsible student.
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INTERPERSONAL AND
COMMUNICATION SKILLS IN SAP:

WHAT IT MEANS FOR STUDENTS

SAP is not only about marks or results. It is about helping you become a
thoughtful, confident, and respectful learner. The way you communicate
and connect with others Is just as important as what you achieve
academically and it will continue to shape your success in school and in
life.

SCHOOL CLOSED ON
3RD & 4TH JULY

The school will remain closed on 3rd and 4th July due to security reasons.

We request all students, parents, and staff to stay informed and follow
any further updates shared by the school administration.

Your safety is our top priority.

Thank you for your understanding.
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ACHIEVEMENT ALERT:
EXCELLENCE BEYOND BORDERS

We are proud to share that Hamdan, one of our bright students, has

successfully returned from the USA Scholarship Exchange Program,
where he represented our school with excellence and gained valuable
international exposure. His experience abroad has not only enhanced his
academic skills but also brought pride to our entire school community.
Alongside this, several other students have also made us proud through
their outstanding performances in academics, sports, and co-curricular
activities. From winning competitions to participating in regional and
national-level events, our students continue to shine in every field.

We congratulate all our achievers and look forward to many more

success stories from our talented learners!




T :
B Loder Oy

WRITE TO SHINE:

HOW YOU CAN IMPROVE YOUR WRITING SKILLS
DEAR STUDENTS,

Good writing isn’t just about using big words, it’'s about expressing your
thoughts clearly, confidently, and creatively. Whether you’re writing
essays, stories, or even exam answers, strong writing skills can help you

stand out and succeed in every subject.

So how can you become a better writer? Start by reading more. The more
you read stories, articles, or even newspapers, the more you’ll understand
how words are used effectively. Pay attention to sentence structure,

vocabulary, and how writers connect their ideas.
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WRITE TO SHINE:

HOW YOU CAN IMPROVE YOUR WRITING SKILLS
DEAR STUDENTS,

Next, practice writing regularly. You don’t need to write long essays every
day. Even short journal entries, poems, or letters can help build your
fluency. Try to write about things that interest you, it makes the process
more enjoyable. Don’t be afraid to make mistakes. Every good writer
rewrites and improves. Take feedback positively, ask your teachers

questions, and revise your work to make 1t stronger. Also, try to expand
your vocabulary, but use new words wisely, clarity is more important than

sounding complicated.

Remember, writing is a skill that grows with time and effort. Keep reading,
keep writing, and most importantly keep believing in your voice. You have

something valuable to say, and the world deserves to read it.
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STAYING SAFE, FEELING STRONG:
WHAT EVERY STUDENT SHOULD KNOW

DEAR STUDENTS,

Your safety both inside and outside the school is very important to us.
That’s why we want to remind you of a few important things to help keep

yourself and others safe.

First, always know your safe spaces. School, home, and places where you
are with trusted adults (like your parents or teachers) are where you
should feel protected. But it’'s also important to learn how to protect
yourself, especially when you’re unsure or uncomfortable about
something.

Let’s talk about Good Touch and Bad Touch. A good touch is something
that makes you feel safe, loved, or cared for, like a hug from your parents,
a high-five from a teacher, or holding hands to cross the street. A bad
touch Iis something that makes you feel confused, scared, or
uncomfortable. If someone ever touches you in a way that feels wrong, or
asks you to keep it a secret, you must tell a trusted adult immediately like
your parents, teachers, or the school counselor.
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STAYING SAFE, FEELING STRONG:
WHAT EVERY STUDENT SHOULD KNOW

DEAR STUDENTS,

Remember, your body belongs to you, and no one has the right to touch it

without your permission.

Also, be careful around strangers. Not all strangers are bad, but it’s
always safest not to talk to or go anywhere with someone you don’t know
especially if you’re alone. If a stranger ever approaches you and makes
you feel unsafe, walk away quickly and tell a trusted adult right away.

If you ever feel unsafe, confused, or scared about anything, speak up. We
are here to listen, help, and support you.

Being aware and brave is the first step to staying safe.

Stay strong, stay smart and remember, safety starts with knowing your

worth.




